
 
 

From: Ryan Vollmuth <R.Vollmuth@wi.k12.ny.us>  
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 2:49 PM 
To: John T. Mullen <John.T.Mullen@hofstra.edu> 
Cc: Ronald Weber <R.Weber@wi.k12.ny.us> 
Subject: Thank You 
 
John, 
 
I would like to thank you, your staff as well as your students for the amazing tour you gave us of 
WRHU.  We were very impressed and I am hoping that experience lit a fire for my student 
Aiden to apply himself in school to prepare for his career. 
 
We would love to have you come down to our school for a presentation to our students who 
are involved in communications courses here at the high school.  Please let me know if you are 
available or interested and I would be happy to sort out a date and time that works best for 
you. 
 
I am copying our lead Video Production teacher Ronald Weber as I mentioned yesterday’s 
meeting to him and he’s also excited to have you as a guest. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Ryan Vollmuth Ms. Ed CRC 

Transition Coordinator 

 

West Islip High School 
1 Lions Path 
West Islip, NY 11795 
(631) 504-5902 
R.Vollmuth@wi.k12.ny.us 
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